
 
 
 
 
July 17, 2018 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Marlene H. Dortch  
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 Re: Space Exploration Holdings, LLC, IBFS File No. SAT-LOA-20170726-00110 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

Earlier this year, the Commission authorized Space Exploration Holdings, LLC 
(“SpaceX”) to construct, deploy, and operate a non-geostationary orbit satellite system using Ku- 
and Ka-band spectrum.1  However, the Commission has deferred consideration of SpaceX’s 
request with respect to the 29.3-29.5 GHz band.  After reviewing this authorization in light of our 
evolving constellation deployment plans, SpaceX has concluded that it no longer seeks to pursue 
operations in that band at this time.  Accordingly, SpaceX hereby withdraws the portion of the 
above referenced application that relates to the 29.3-29.5 GHz band. 
 
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
      William M. Wiltshire 
      Counsel to SpaceX 
 

                                                 
1  See Space Exploration Holdings, LLC, FCC 18-38 (rel. Mar. 29, 2018). 


